
Dear Friend,

As we bid farewell to 2023, I'm deeply grateful for your steadfast
support, which has been instrumental in Christ's Family Clinic's
achievements this year.

Our response to the increased demand for primary care in Dallas
earlier this year was pivotal. Through proactive measures
initiated by our Board, such as extending physician hours, we've
witnessed remarkable progress. Reduced appointment wait
times have ensured more patients receive timely care,
contributing to our community's well-being.

The recent event at The SMU Meadows Museum was a testament
to our collaborations. Inspiring speeches by Brad Cheves and a
moving testimonial from Alex Santos, a beneficiary of our
Clinic's services, showcased the impact of our work. Alex
memorably stated, “The Clinic helped build a better future for
my family.”

We're thrilled to welcome six passionate new board members.
Their diverse expertise further strengthens our strategies to
better serve our community. Please mark your calendar for our
upcoming Art of Caring Dinner on February 29th, 2024, featuring
guest speakers Diane and Daryl Johnston. It promises to be an
inspiring evening in support of our mission!

Please consider making a donation to Christ’s Family Clinic as
part of your holiday giving. Your ongoing generosity directly
fuels our ability to expand our reach and provide essential
healthcare. Giving a donation in someone's honor is a wonderful
Christmas gift. Please reach out to me if you would like to do so.
Your contributions make a tangible difference in countless lives,
and for that, we are profoundly grateful.

Warm regards,

Haley Dale, Executive Director

How To Give
 https://christsfamilyclinic.org/donate/ 

Scan this QR Code  

Text “CFC2023” to 53-555

https://christsfamilyclinic.org/donate/


WWW.CHRISTSFAMILYCLINIC.ORG

Dr. K
risten Lampe (Staff P

hysician), 

Kathy & Dr. Tony Herrin
g (Honorary Chairs), 

and Alex Santos(Clinic Patient) 

CHRIST’S FAMILY CLINIC 

CFCLINICDALLAS

The Tennis 
Competitors of Dallas 

The Gil & Dody Weaver
Foundation

The Dr. Bob & Jean 
Smith Foundation

The Insurance Industry
Charitable Foundation

The Discovery
Foundation The Sulentic Family

Foundation

Our new Board Members!

All of our faithful supporters including

 Mike & Marla Booone and 

Pat & Pete Schenkel 
The remarkable reception at 

The SMU Meadows Museum, 

attended by nearly 100 supporters of

Christ’s Family Clinic. 


